
 
Apply now for Round Two of the Living Victoria Fund – the Victorian Government's $50 million 
commitment to localised water innovation 
 
In Round Two, up to $15 million is available to help accelerate new alternate water systems across the state. There is 
up to $3 million set aside for community led projects and up to $5 million for projects in Victoria’s regions. 
 
To assist with your application, the Office of Living Victoria is holding a series of public information sessions. We 
invite you to come along and find out more about the submission process and ask any questions you may have about 
the projects that you’re considering to make smarter use of rainwater, stormwater and recycled water for non-
drinking purposes. 
 
Session times and locations are: 
 
10 February 2014 
11 February 2014  

1.30pm – 2.30pm  
1:30pm – 2.30pm 

Ballarat  
Benalla  

12 February 2014  10.00am – 11.00pm   Echuca  
17 February 2014  5.15pm – 6.15pm   Melbourne 
18 February 2014 10.00am – 11.00am  Melbourne 
19 February 2014 11.30am – 12.30pm  Traralgon 
 
There will be time at the end of each session for you to speak directly with a member of the Living Victoria Fund 
project team about your application.  
 
Please forward this invitation on to any other individuals, community groups or organisations who may be 
interested in making an application to the Living Victoria Fund.  
 
For specific venue information and to register your attendance, please visit Living Victoria Fund Info Sessions – 
where you can also check out the Living Victoria Fund Guidelines.  
 
Bring your innovative  project ideas – we look forward to seeing you there.  

Living Victoria Fund Team 
Office of Living Victoria  Level 35, 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
T 1300 651 023 | lv_fund@olv.vic.gov.au 
livingvictoria.vic.gov.au 

Subscribe to email updates on smarter ways to manage our water, visit livingvictoria.vic.gov.au 

 

http://livingvictoria.businesscatalyst.com/announcements/information-sessions

